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PROCEEDINGS
* * *
THE COURT: Now is the time

for a further hearing in the matter of

poris A. Buckner versus PECO Enexgy

Company. And I convened this hearing,
because I received additional
documents from Ms. Buckner. It was
way baék in April.

MS. BUCKNER;: Maréh‘

THE COURT: I'recéivedkthem
in April.

MS. BUCKNER: okay. I did
send them out in March.

THE COURT: Right. The
court reporter is having a lot of
trouble hearing you. So can you keep
your voice up?

MS . BUCKNER: Yes,

THE COURT: I received the
documents. PECO wag to respond in twd
weeks, and my records‘didn't show a

response.

PRECTSION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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Now, Ms. Sankar said that
she remembered talking to ﬁe and
telling me that she did Aot ‘have an
objection. I did remewmber talkingvto
her, but I didn’t remember her
statement about the objection.

And so, Ms. Sankar, I have
to caution ycu in the‘futﬁre to send
things in in writing and not to rely
on my memory;

MS. SANKAR: Yes, your
Honor.

THE COURT: Now,kwhat Ikhave
here 1s entitled Exhibit-B. 1It‘s a
J.S. Individual Tax Return fof'1999‘

And is it true that you do
not have an objection to entering this
into the recoré, Ms‘ Sankar?

MS. SANKAR: I do not
object.

THE COURT: And,

Ms. Buckner, you submitted this

exhibit to make a certain point. What

was that point?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-%9847
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MS . BUCKNER; The point was
on the 10%9 --

MS5. SANKAR: Your Honor, I
can’t hear Ms. Buckner.

THE COURT: We can’t hear
her very well either.

MS. BUCKNER: The'paint was
on 1089 --

THE COURT: €an I ask you to
repeat yoﬁr statement. You were

telling what the point was of

‘submitting this.

M$. BUCKNER: Showing what
the gross sales was, what PECO was
dividing itc by; and what the record
was that they didn't have no copy of
sent. in from Norristown, that was gent
a couple of times. And I think
Mr. Costello said they ﬁever received
that, where the people I talked‘td
said they received it. So they had
not received anything in ‘99 is what
they were telling you before.

THE COURT: So this was to

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215) 731-9847
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provide them with a copy of something
they said they didn’t have. |

MS . BUCKNER: Right.

THE COURT: And the point
was you were describing before was
there was a certain amouﬁt thét would
have to be divided? |

MS. BUCKNER: It seems the
way they do it is they divide it by
12. So if you lcbk at that $11,164.82
and divide that by 12, that comes to
$930.33.

THE COURT: And so --

MS. BUCKNER: Which is under
the $1,015%. And what they weré saying

was we were over it. I think somebody

was calculating on ~- I don’t know if

they were calculating it on the sales

- before the course of buying the paper

to print, to give the bills to. They
might have been using the $16,000.  So
we double checked with the records
that I received a fax on‘March 28th,

ard I sent it to you, and all those

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847



- things mulziply out.
THE COURT: I'm looking at
3 the third page of this Exhibit-B, and

it shows gross profit $11,164.82,

Fe e

MS. BUCKNER: Right.

6 ' THE COURT: And you're

7 saying that should be divided by 127

8 | MS. BUCKNER: Yes. And.
9 chat's‘how that gets up the monthly
10 | total,
11 '1THE COURT: You*te saying
12 that’s the correct way to do it?
13 : » ‘ MS. BUCXNER: It's not the
14 | correct way really to do it, because
15 ~ when you buy ~-- when you séll'
16 something, it costs you something to
17 , do it. It costs you o much in ink
18 ~ supplies, repair, maintenance. kIt
19 costs you SO much in shipping it and
20 stuff like that. But they only ﬁake
21 the top figure of what your‘income tax
22 ‘ shows and divide it by 12. That‘s the
23 way they explained it to ne. ;
24 | THE COUGRT: Who is "they"?

"PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215} 731~9847
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Was that PECO?

MS. BUCKNER; It wasn’t
really PECO? They have a piace called
Universal Services that figures
everything out, and they must have
changed‘everything around in ‘99,
2000, because the other years there
was no problem. I’'ve had Ehe 50

percent rate except for the 2000 year,

‘the end of 99, November, December and

all of 2000 and 2001. It used to Dbe
sent‘to PECO at Market Street to a |
girl, and we -- our sales were higher
other years. Back in 96, 97, ’'98
our sales were'much‘higher, but they
had é different’way,of calculating
it. And what we take out for a -- if
there is any money left at the end of
the month, we take out $100 or $125,
So that’s what we'rekkind of living
on. And it used to be the cap was
$40, %42, different amounts each vyear
depending on what our income was that

we were taking out. Then they changed

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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THE COURT: Slow down a
minute, Ms. Buckrner. You'‘re going way
too fast, and you’re way ahead of the

guestion.

What you're saying is that

'PECQ must calculate your mnonthly

income by dividing $11,164.82 by 12,
aﬁd it comés out to -~ I don‘t know
what che ambunt}is. |

MS. BUCKSER; »$930.33.

THE COURT: And you're
saying that doesn’t take account of
enough of your expenses.

MS. BUCKNER: Yes. = That’s
the way that tells me out at --

THE COURT: Okay. So how do
you -«

MS. BUCKNER: Out at
Norristown. ‘ |

| THE COURT: How do you - -

MS. BUCKNER: ana;fs still

under .-

THE COURT: Okay. Wait a

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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minute. How do you think it should be
calculated?
MS. BUCKNER: Well,

self-employment always gets a

different calculation than individuals

going out working.

THE COURT: Just answer my
gquestion. Ms. Buckner, please'just
answer my question. How do you think'
it should be calculated?

MS. BUCKNER: How? They
should take from the ihcome tax on the
front it actuélly shows what the
profit is, on the front of the 1040.
It shows how much money was taken ocut,
the $1,490.18, and what the differehce
was on the schedule C. And you divide
that $1,544 by 12. You maybe get like
$125, $130. ‘SOmebody was just looking

at the $1,490 and saying that's what

- you make a month, not a year,

THE COURT: So you think it
should be based on $1,544'99?

MS. BUCKNER: Well, that’s

PRECISTON REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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what I tried to convey to‘them, and
nobody would tell me how they figured
it out. -

| THE COURT: Okay. weil,'
they may just disagree with you. I
just wanted to know how you think it
should be figured ourt.

And if I look at -- back at
that same page where the $11,164 1is,
there is a figuré at the top of thét
column which is gross receipts for
sales.

MS . BUCKNER: Right .

THE COURT;: 516,699, and

‘then there is subtraction of §5,534,

which is cost‘oﬁ goods sold.

- MS. BUCKNER: Yes?‘yrhac is
thé inventory difference of the paper
that you buy, not including how much
it costs to ship it out or how much
the interest is on chat paper of the
charge card when we charge it. And
then there is interest expense that is

not included in there. 1It’s actually

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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a false figure.
THE COURT: Excuse me,
Ms. Buckner. I understand. I
understand your point.
And, Ms.kSankar, do'you have
any questions at chis‘poinc?
MS. SANKAR: Maybe a couple.
THE COURT: Okay.
MS. SANKAR: ’Yes, I do.
THE COURT: Is Mr. Costello
with you today?
MS. SANKAR: Yes, he is.
* ok w
CROSS-EXAMINATION
* % %
BY MS8. SANKAR:
0. ’ Ms . Bucknér, I'm 1oaking’at the third
page with income and expenses.
A. Schedule C.
. THE COURT: 1Is that what
schedule o is?‘ Yes.
BY MS. SANXAR:
Q. | Line 24 for expenses, travel,‘meals

and entertainment you have there $1,124.40. Can

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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DORIS A. BUCKNER _
14
you explain why vou deducted that?
A, sach month my husband or
myself makes up é sheet of whét places we_go to
pick up a jdb and deliver a job. And some

months the mileage could be 300, 200 miles. He

‘has different sheets. You wmultiply that by the

'gaing rate of which, is like 32 cents, 30

cents., It might be 235 now. The differenée'gap
going up or down. And then plus in theré thére
Mighﬁ be stuff that he had to stoyp by and pick
up for the press, or some photographic art
stuff, paper, ink, stuff'to do the work and

everything. So at the end of the month - -

beginning of the following month or when there

wag money availabie, I write a check. And then_;
that check is then used on the charge card to
pay them off on‘Téxaco, Exxon, Discbver,
whatever. That money is -- because I don’t show
on there under car and truck expense on number
ten, like some people would do, because it’s not
a leased car ér anything to the b&sineSs. So
that is reimbursement. If you go over the
turnpike, you have tolls. We have té go pick up

our paper at different places. It might be 15

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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DORIS A. BUCKNER

miles, ten miles to o back and forch. That's
what that is. That has nothing to do with
salaries. It does cover the car auto expense or

the ingurance that’s taken out monthly out of

~ that.

Q. And do you ever use that car for

. personal reasons?

A Yes,

Q. How do you, 1 guess, differentiate

between the two?

A, I don’'t put miles down when
I'm going personally. If I'm going to a doctor
Or to an aunt‘’s, that mile isn’'t patAdown on the
travel expense sheet. The miles, if there is
200 miles a month,4like 20 days a month, and
yoﬁfre going ten miles, 20 miles, that will be
put down. And that money covers that. For the
gas s}ip'invthe auto, I’'m just reimbursing'the
gas card that has been charged. If I had a
regular charge, Exxon or Téxaco, just charging
allkthe time then personaily you would havé to
cake a percentage for personally using it or the
business using it. Like, two checks out of that

one charge. I‘'m not doing it that way.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215) 731-9847
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DORIS A. BUCKNER |
16
Q. What is other business property? Line
20-B.
A, : Yeah, That was the Exontae
(ph) plate maker. I think we were paying $150,
maybe $175 a month. That was a laser printer
that we bought to make a plate. We scan the
customer’s original, and we get a copy but. And
then it goes through the computer process in ten
minutes ahd out comes the plate that gets edged
and put on the printing press to be able to
print the job. That was a two~yeaf lease. So
that was probably on %8 and probabiy~’97. I
think our camera went in February or March of
*97. And we bought something for two years.
That was the monthly payment. Something like
this is our cost to do a job. That’'s the
finished payment. v
THE COURT: Excuse me,
Ms. Buckner, and excuse me
Ms. Sankar. This is a 99 return.
And you said that you,had a two-year
lease from"97 te ‘98, so Why is this

MS. BUCKNER: No. That $475

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. = (215) 731-9847
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DORIS &A. BUCKNER
17
is maybe only a three month payment,
like January, February and March.
THE COURT: We‘re not

talking about 20-A. We’re talking

~about 20-B, “other business property."

MS. BUCKNER: Oh, I‘m Sorry.
I thought she said 20-A. Other |
business property, just what it says,
that‘s rent. That’s our rent that we
pay for the office that my husband has
on E where it says business address,
2758 Mt. Carmel Avenue. Tﬁat's
$3€60-something a month, whatever, he'
pays for that business property.
That’s what that is,‘rent, office
rent, |

THE COURT: ©Okay. Was 1
correct, Ms. Sankar, you were looking
for 20-B7

MS. SANKAR: Yes. I was
lcokiﬁg*for 20-B. |

MS. BUCKNER: It sounded
like "A" when you said it, I just

thought because it was an odd amount.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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18
BY MS. SANKAR:
0. Can you explain what repairs and
maintenance for line 217?
A. , Without getting out a pile

of bills and sending you copies of it, if a

pressman comes in, we need new rollers, you have

to put them in the machine.~ When we buy sowe
graphic art stuff, ink. In the place we rent we

already had to put four-foot-long cylinder

lightbulbs in. The door we had a problem with

one time, water faucet, t0ilet."Anything that
has to do with repairs and,maintenance besides
the building. Maybe ten percent of that is part
of the building. But the rest would be we have
AB Dick BGO‘and an AB Dick 350, and both those
presses require different rollers. A man comes
in., And maybe they’re $75 an hour to replace
the stuff and to put it back in the press. And
buying different nuts and bolts and eVerything;
wewgo to the hardware stores. We try to do what
wa can on our stuff. ;
| THE TOURT: Okay. I think
~hat‘s a sufficient answer.

MS . SANKAR: Yes.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731~9847
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 DORIS A. BUCKNER

19
BY MS. SANKAR:
0. Does that include any car repairs?
A, No. Any car repairs we need

when we get inspected once a year, that would be

a personal check, which would come out of the

traveling expenses. In most businesses people

will deduct so much for gas. They give somebody
all their gas slips. Everybody all their
repairs, their tires, oil, everything. This way

you only chargé for the miles that you're going

places, and that money covers if you have

inspection. That’s what I'm saying, there is
nothingron there. That does not have’repairs
and maihtenance, anything with the car.

Q. ' Okay. Line 15, “insurance, " what
insurance is that for?

A, | That’s the fire; business

property, fire insurance on the different --

some equipment we have, they have an insurance
paliéy that if you any problems with your plate
maker, you don’t héve to pay that big of a fee.
Most of it is for the rental;property; the
foice. They have a minimun. Théy used to have

it before where they would charge you $250.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215) 731-9847
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DORIS A. BUCKNER
20
Some places want $500. They don’t care if you
say, 1 have $15,000 worth of equipment, or
$75,000 worth of equipment. They have a flat
fee that the‘inSQrance company charges for
business and fire insurance. It has nothing to

do with car insurance.

Q. And line 26, Wages.

AL ' That wages, $14,090.18, is
what’s on that form that you had before, the
1099 form. BAnd it shows on the front on item
seven on the front bf Exhibit-B, 1040, it shows
$1,499.18, which says 1099 form. And that 1099
form I think the judge made that Exhibit-A back
in March, because she had that. But there was
nothing that coincides with that. So that'’s the‘
money that's taken out, be it at the end of rhe

month, sometimes maybe $100, $150, whatever is

‘there to be able to be taken out. On the end of

the year I add up all the Checks of what was
caken out .
MS . SANKAR&V Your Honor, I
don’t have any other questions.
THE COURT: Okay. Now, I

think part of the issue was -- somehow

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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I'm not showing thac I had an’exhibic
with that document, but I do remember
having the deccument. In fact, I have
a copy in front of me.

MS . BUCKNER; You said to
make thac Exhibit»A,'because that was
in guestion four. I had sent a year,
1999.

THE COURT: ©Okay.  I'm with
you.

MS. BUCKNER: You said that
would be A, and everything continuing
that I would send to verify where that
amount dame from -~ |

THE COURT: And this is
Exhibit-B.

| 'MS. BUCKNER: Exhibit-B is
Schedule C, btax form.

| TRE COURT: Now, I think
that the reason that you're sendihg
this in i1s because you want them to
recalculate and give you the cap rate
for -+ for what year is it,kzooo and

20017

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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DORIS A.

MS,

THE COURT:

BUCKNER

22

BUCKNER : Yes.

And,; PECO, are

you willing to do that at this point?

Does this exhibit persuade you, or

should we have testimony from

Mr. Costello?

MS.

SANKAR:

to give testimony.

We would 1ike

THE COURT: Okay. I'm not

sure 1f I said this or not.

Mg . Buckner was already under oath.

did not reswear her,

and the same is

true for Mr. Costello.

So, Mr. Costello, do you

want to go ahead, or Ms. Sankar,

proceed with Mry. Costello.

MS .

SANKAR

* - R

*

Yes.

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MS. SANKAR:

A. ; Mx .

* %

%

Costello, can you look

at the exhibit that was sent,bPECO Exhibit-1.

MS. SANKAR:

PRECISION REPORTING,

INC.

Your Honor, we

(215) 731-9847
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ANTHONY COSTELLO -
23
did send an updated statemént‘
. THE COURT: 1 do have that .
Do you have it, Ms. Buckner?
| MS . BUéKNER§ Yes, I do.
MS. SANKAR: Dated September
10th.
THE COURT: Yes, ma’am, I

~ have that.

BY MS. SANKAR:
Q. Mr. Costello, are there any updates to

‘this statement?

A. Yes. This exhibit is an
updated statement from the last hearing in

March. However, right now what it’s showing is

a final baiance of $2,447.90, is the open

balanc¢e on the account. Sincé the account
statement has been prépared one mcre~biil has_
been rendered. The current balance at this time
is $2,502.49. |
| 'THE COURT: Say that again.
~ THE WITNESS: $2,502.49.
THE COURT: And that bill
WéS’datéd when?

THE WITNESS: September

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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ANTHONY COSTELLO
24
2003. ’
k THE COURT : What date? You
have‘August 15th.
THE WITNESS: The date

showing on the statement is August

15th. That bill with the new

statement is actually billed up to
September 16th of 2003.

THE COURT: And my request
ig to call this PECO-1-A, because we
already have a PECO-1.

MS. SANKAR: Yeg.

THE COURT: So we’ll mark

‘this as PECO-1-A.

Do you have anything else
you want to point'out on thisg?

MS* SANKAR: No, your Honor.

THE COURT: Okay. Do you
have any obiection to my admitting
this, Ms. Buckner?

M&. BUCKNER: I don’t Know

what that has to do with 2000 and

2001.

THE COURT: I'"m not sure

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731~-98B47
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ANTHONY COSTELLO
25
that it is directly relevant. It’'s
just a correction to the prévibus
statement.

MS. BUCKNER: You can see
that if’he said there was $2;447.90‘
and the difference would be $54.59,
which our electric is. Which means

that they were, like, double billing

it back in the end of 99, 2000.

THE COURT: Hold on a
minute. Ms. Buckner, stop. This is

not time for you to testify. I just

asked if you had any objection to this

exhibit .

MS. BUCKNER: I don’t know
the Neceésity of ic.

THE COURT: So she’s
objecting on the grounds of,;eievance,
Ms. Sankar, because it doésn't relate
to the time of tﬁe compléint.

| whét ig your respomnse?
MS. SANKAR: Your Honor,

PECO provides a customer account

‘statement as a full picture of their

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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account and their account history.

THE COURT: So you’‘re not
saying this is related to the time
period in question?

MS. SANKAR: VNo, it'!s not.

THE COURT: Okay.

M8, SANKAR: We are reguired

to provide the customer’s account

statement for the relevant period to
the present. |

THE COURT: Well, you
a;ready‘prqvided the account statement
for the relevant period, didnrt you?
That’'s PECO~1.

MS,’SANKAR: I've always
assumed it‘s up from the :elevant tinme
period to the present*

THE COURT: To me it Would
relate back to that time’period,
bécause these amounts herékmust be
based on PECO-1, So I'm géingkto
admit it, because it’s a continuation
of that. I grant you that it's not

necessarily relevant to that time

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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ANTHONY COSTELLO
, ' 27
period, but it'grows out of~that~timé
period, So we‘re admitting that.

Did you have other
testimony, Mr. CQstéllo?

MS. SANKAR: Yes. I would
like to refer to complainant’s
Exhibit-C. |

THE COURT: I have it.

BY MS. SANKAR: ﬁ
Q. Mr, Costello, can you explain how PECO
calculates the cap rate eligibilicy for
Ms . Buckner’s account? |
A, Yes., Cap rate eligibility

is5 based on gross income. I believe looking at

this exhibit the way it was calculated was to

add the $11,164.82 plus the wages of, I guess,
Exhibit-A, $1,544.99. Because what we were

looking at was the gross income for the business

as well as, the way this appears, either one or

both of the Buckners are employees of the
business. So it was calculated on sll;ise.sz
pius the $1,544.99 would be the gross income for
the year divided by 12. And from that point it

would put the Buckners for this period of time

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, {(215) 731-9847
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at a level two, which would be the 25 percent

discount for that period of time as oéposedfto

the 50 percent discount. That’'s how‘the 25

percent discount on the cap charges were

calculated for that yeaxr. .

THE COURT: Does that
conclude your questioning,
Ms. Sankar?

MS. SANKAR: Yes, it does.

THE COURT: I have at least
one question, and then I'm sure
Ms. Buckner has some.

The $1,544.99 is actually
part of the amounts shown on page
three, right?

THE WiTNESS; It’s part of
the $11,164. |

THE COURT: ’Yes. Their
wages are based on their profit. It’'s
taken out of the profit, as I
understand it. |

THE WITHNESS: I'belie?e you
may'be right. I believe that's how it

was calculated at the time, though. I

PRECISION REPORTZING, INC., (215) 731-9847
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see what yoﬁ'ré saying.

THE COURT: s;,490{18; line
26 is the same as line séven, SO --
and cheh $1,554.81, that’s the very
last amount on the third page. It
seems toO me you’'re double counting
there, or somebody was double counting
there. Would you agree with that?

THE WITNESS: You may be
right.

THE COURT: So then 1f you
didn’'t add those two, you would have
$11,164.82 divided by 12.

THE WITNESS: Cerrect.

THE COURT: And that would
produce £930.33. And would that
entitle them -- is that a level one
income then as opposed to level two?

THE WITNESS: With two
pecple, yes, it would, ybﬂr Honor.

| THE COURT: Okay. So would
PECO be willing to recalculate the cap
rate for those vears as a level one as

opposed to a level two?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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THE WITNESS: I can look at

it for that year, your Honor, yes.

THE COURT; So that would be
foxr ﬁhe year of -- |

THE WITNESS: *99.

.~ MS. BUCKNER: No. TIt's 2000
and part of 2001. I thiﬁk there'ére
18 meonths involved.

THE COURT: This was the
basis for the cap rate in 1999; is
that correct?

MS. BUCKNER: Right.

THE COURT: I‘m asking
Mr. Costello.

THE WITNESS: If this was
the income that was ‘99, it would be
calculated for the months of'*99,
which would be November and December.

THE COURT: NOvember and
December only?.

THE WITNESS: I believe the
complaint starts in Novembe: of 99
and April of 2001.

THE COURT: From your point

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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of view this wouldibnly affect ;he two
months in 199972 B

THE WITNESS: At this point
that’s what I‘m thinking. I would be
happy to review_the whole situation in
depth, relook at it in‘donsidefation
of this calculaticn. But at this
point, I’'m believing this ihfo:mation~‘
is for 1999, and the COmplaint was
from November ’9g on! So we would
look at November and December.

THE COURT: Okay. Thank you
for that statement, Ms. Bucknér, do
'you have questions?

MS . BUCKNER: Yes.

x v ¥
CROSS - EXAMINATION
* * ¥* }
BY MS. BUCKNER:
Q. ; How about the year of éOSO?’ That's

the year when everything started going up, and
they used the ’99% tax toifigure that. and 2000
was lower yetk. And I think you had the 2000

1099 last time.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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A, We do.

You do have that as we11. 

A, ‘ Yes.

THE COURT: So your question
is what? Your question is, are they
going to recalculate the cap rate as
level one for those two years also?

MS. BUCKNER: No. I'm not

saying years. ‘99 was two months. It

- was November and December that was

wrong. 2000 was the whole year, 12
months, and I guess you went to April
or May in 2001. And they have those
taxes to verify everYthing‘ |

. THE COURT: And he agrees
that they do have those taxes, but I
don’t know that he’‘s agreed to
recalculate it as a level one.

Are you, or aie you just

willing to look it over and see?

THE WITNESS: I'm willing to

'look it over. I don'tc want to commit

at this point. I want to see how the

calcuiations were done at that time

 PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {(215) 731-9847
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and see if an error was made there.

THE COURT : I can appreciate
that. I'm not sure where that leaves
us at this point. I think we've
completed taking testimony for today,
but I don’t want to close the record
until we hear what Mr. Costello’s
conclusion is going to be. And I
would like to avoid having to have
another hearing. |

S0, Ms. Sankar, would -
maybe -- we’ll have to have another
hearing. How could we arrange to get
Mr. Costello’s results?

| MS. SANKAR: Why don’t I
provide his results in writingu Can I
get two weeks for that?

THE COURT{ Surely..

MS . SANKAR: . And then from
there Ms . Buckneér can ler us know
whether she objects.

‘MS. BUCKNER: OCkay.

THE COURT: So you‘re going

to provide ris calculations or his

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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response in two weeks to me and
Ms. Buckner, right? And you’ll have
it set up in the form of an exhibit
that can be admitted.

MS. SANKAR: Yes.

THE COURT: And when
Ms. Buckner gets them, you and she
will talk; is that correCt?

MS. BUCKNER: Yes.

MS. SANKAR: Yes.

THE COURT: And as a result
of that someone will let me know
whether we need to have a further
hearing?

MS. SANKAR: I will let you
know, |

THE COURT: Because it seems
tb me that it’s possible that we can
just admit that as an exhibit without
a further hearing. But if we need

one, we’ll certainly have one.  So I'm

not going to close the record again.

And yes, to avoid any further

confusion, please notify me in

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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writing, Ms. Sankar. 2and I‘11 see if
I can stay on track with PECO*'s
position that way. All right?

MS. SANKAR: Yes .

THE COURT: So we can
adjourn for the day, but the record
will not be closed. And I will hear
fromksomebody, presﬁmably Ms. Sankar,
in two weeks.

MS. SANKAR: Yes. That
would be Qctober 7th -~ by‘Octobér
7th. | |

THE COURT: Okay. I look
forward to that,

MS. SANKAR: Thank you, your

Horor. Thank you, Mr. Costello, and

‘thank you, Ms. Buckner.

- This is further on the
record comments by Judge‘Turner‘at
docket 2301196423, Doris A. Buckner
versus PECO Energy. | |

We discussed Bﬁckner
Exhibit-B today, Ms. Buckner testified

about it, and PECO had guestions on

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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ic. And I fear it was not mdved into
evidence, and I am now admitting
Exhibit-B into evidénce, as we had
admitted PECO-1-A.
(Whereupon, hearing was

adjourned.)

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {(215) 731-9847
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I, DONNA O’'CONNOR, hereby
certify that the foregcocing is a true
and correct tvanscrmpt of the
proceedings held in this matter, as
transcribed from the stenographic
notes taken by me on Tuesday,
September 23, 2003,

DONNA O CONNOR'

{This certification does not
apply to any reproduction of this
transcript, unless under the direct
supervision of the certifying
reporter.)
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ACCOUNT STATEMENT

CUSTOMER NAME: John F Buckner
ADDRESS: 123D Hall Av.
Roslyn, PA 18001

RECEI
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- Prepared by: A J Costello

DOCHEY NUMBER: 2-011964233

. ; wmomm4>m<.m BUREAU RATE: Residential Electric CAP Rate A ,
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 40-11-14-385513 Residential Gag Heat CAP Rate ,
; Page 1
il D Meter | Usage | Dally | PECO Supp | Sales | Amount Due Late | Payment | = Date Balance Comments
Perlod a | Reading Avg { BiltAmt | Chg. Tax Reqstd Date Chy. Pymt
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8 , + Agmt
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- Income 8a Taxabls inferest. Attach Schedule B if required . . . . . . . 8a |
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Enclose, butdo 18 Fam income or loss). Attach Schedule ¥ . . . ., , . . , . . . . , |18
fol staple, 8y 49 Unemployment compensation . . . . . . . . . . . ... . .. . |19
“payment. Aise, ] L 120 | ! | ] 5 b
please use 203  Social security benefits | a A b Texable arount {see page 24y - 120
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SCHEDULE €
. (Form 1040)

Dapanmens 03 1he T16asury
internat Havenue Serace  (10;

3

Profit or Loss Frem Bu dess :

{Sole Proprietarship)

» ¥

b Partnerships, joint ventures, ete,, must file Form 1065 or Form 1065—8

B Attach to Form 1040 or Form 1041,

> See Instructions for Schedute € {Form 1040).

kA“ "{8h ;
Sequence No, 09

Namie of proprietor

JOHBRN F.

BUCKNER

Sociaf security numbe‘r {SSN) ’

A Pringipal busmebs or prdfessson, including product or service (see page C-1)

OFFSET PRINTING

-
e T

B Enter code from puges C-B & 9

»i3]2

131100

G Bus ness name i no separate bus: ness name, Xeava blar*k
PRINTING

BUCCANEER

D Emmcyer D numbef {EIN}, it any. -

23 i2i0)6jeft [7i3]

E Busmess address (including suite or room no.} >
City. tlawn or post otlice, state, and ZIP code

7758 Mount Carmel Avenue

................................................ B R R A A T Y R PR

 CLENSIDE,

PA 19038-2315

@ If &4 foss, you MUST go on toline 32

32 I you have a loss, check the bex that describes your investment in ttus activity {see page C-6).
&1t you checked 323, enter the loss on Form 1040, line 12, and ALSO on Schedule SE, line 2
“{statutory employsus, see page C-6). Estates and trusts, enter on Form 1041, line 3.
@ 1l you checked 32b, you MUST attach Form 6188,

F Accounting methos: (1) (X cash (@ U Accrual (@) [0 Other ispecify) & ..eoiioviiio e e
G Did you “matenaliy participate” in the operation of this busiress during 18987 if "No,” see page C-2 for I mit on losses ves [INo
'H i you started or acquired this business during 1999, check here . S L e 0
Income
1 Gross recaipts or sales, Caution: If this income was reported ta you on Form W-2 and the "Szaturo:y D $16,699 100
pmployae” box an that form was shecked, see page C-2 and check herg 1 , ’
2 Returns and allowances | . 2 ] IO A
3 Subtraztline 2 fromline 1 . 3 .,d.___...."ll,? » 8 9_9 *0.0 ,
4 Cost of goods soid {!mm {Ao 42 oo page 2) 4 1 - 5,534 18
5  Gross profit, Subtract ine 4 from ting 3 G . 5 st 1__? Eﬁf JS?_: -
& - Other imgome, includng Federal and stale gasolme or (ue{ tax credn or relund {see page C-3) . <)
7 (‘rossPrcfiadd lines 5 and & ; 5 | g $11,164482
_Expenses. Enter expenses for bUsiness Lse of your home only on iine 30. T
B Advemsmg D B 3 6614V 18 Pension and prof t-shanng plans . ’9 - ;- -
8  Bag debts fron sales or i cif)mm | 20 Hentorlease (see page C-4) Kigt 475 00
servicos (sea page C-3) 9 , a Venicles, machirery. and equipment | - | 208 )
10 . Car - and  truck expenses e ‘J__, b Other business property . . ~»2OP 4,.36;00
{sea page C-3) | 10 21 Rapairs and maintenance | 21 £64;50
11 Commissions and fees LA T X 1 22 Suppies (not included in Part Uy, |22 “;’T o
12 Depleton -, A p32 TTTH T 23 Taxes and hcenses . 2? : "'4' oo
13 - Deprecintion ard section 179 24 Travel, meals, and entedairmem “;*"3‘; 1,124140
expensa deduction{netincluded cmmfymn| B Travel. 24a —
i Part ) (see page C-3) . . 23 ' bMedlsanden- | wew0eam
14 Employes borett programs - R, S tartainment
{other than on ing 19) | 14 | ¢ Enter nondeduct-
15 insurance (other than neaith) . | ¥5. __464.90 gﬁ,eg‘;‘g:jgg o
16 Interest Yis , ~--b~‘- {see'page C-5) . e At
a Mongage (paid 16 barks, etc. ) _16a , d Subtract line 24¢ from Jine 24b 244 » )
b - Other , R  16b _583:86] o5 ysiiies 25 TG UTCLYY
17 Legal and profassxoral v '“‘"ip‘""‘ 26 Wages [lsss employrrent credds} o8 1749011 t”
; Services . . . . . .. bar , 27 Othgr expensas {lgom iine 48.on 21170
18 ONiceexpense . . . ., . . 18 152,04,  page2y . ., ., , . . 274 '
28 Total expanses bafore expenses {or business use of home. Add lines 8 through 27 in colufmns -, b |28 - 11,1104 0;1
28 - Tentalve profit (losg) Sublract iine 28 from dine 7 A . . . . 20 Ei ﬁ X ?i..
7 30 Expenses for business use of your home, Attach Forim 8829 | . P ) ’
31 - Not profit or {loss). Subtract line 30 from life 29,
® Ita profit, enter on Form 1040, line 12; and ALSO on Schedule SE, line 2 (statutory employees, s54l 91
see page C-6). Estates and tLusts, enter on Forrn 1047, ne 3, 31 .

323(_} All investment is. at nsk.
32b D Somae investment is not

at nsk

F'or Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see Form: 1040 instructions,
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ARGUIFUURT ha {1 Aoy 4 00asy Sabwiain

ERIM Cost of Goods Sold (ses ﬁe ce - " T SN

33 Mathodis) used ta’ e , - ‘ ) .
valug closing inventory: T oa Cost b 1] iowsr of cost or market ¢ L1 Other {attach expranaian
34 Was there any change in daterminng quantifies, cosis, o yaluations between opening and ciosng inventony” i i
“Yes,® atach explanadhon ., .., v L. 0o e e e e e i L e Yes ' HNo
R Lo ML SHEEA S € L s i
35 lnvantory at peginning of yeas. i different fram last year's closing wmvertory, aitach esplanatla . . a5 et Py ,_%1,“ "
; : ¥ ~ 2 W
) g . -~ %t
36  Purchases less cost of sems withd-awn for perscnal use oo : . CoL3e T S
37  Cost of labor. Do not inciude any amounts paid to yoursei! . R : DR < . NN
: s - ‘ gt e lemi Ho
38 Matenals and supplies . .~ . C B o o £5 534 ';}v;‘{
3% Othercosts . . e ee W i e 39 S A3
40~ Add fines 35 through 39 A R U EEEDR .- & Fp B e L B
41 Inventory alendofyear . . . . . oo e o 41 H2r30a 5,3
42  Cost of goods sold, Subtract Iine 41 from line 40, Enter the result hiere and or page 1 g d Lot 42 U ew mak ‘f £

Inforrmation on Your Vehicle, Compilete this part ONLY if you are claiming car or truck expenses on
line 10 and are not requrred to file Form 4562 for this business. See ine instructiens for tne 13 on page
C~3 1o find out if you must f;lef : ;

Ty,

43 When dic you place your vehicle in Service for buginess purposes? imonth, day yean & ... NI
44 Of the total number of miles you grove your vehcle during 19989, anter the numper o miles you usea your vehicls for.

o Business ... e was el e ewe. . b Commuling

L o Other L e
45 Do you {or your spouse} nave another vehicle avalabie lor personatuse? . . . 0 e T L0 es R N
46 Was you vehicle available for use durng off-duty bours? S SR R T ves ; T we
47a Do you have avidence to support your deduction? . R . g: Yes :3 No
b U “Yes is the evidence weitten? . ., . .. , . ) . T ) o ves _} Ne
EINEY Other Expenses. List below business expenses no! incluced on lines 8-26 ot line P
tieverineien s DUES eresereecorans RETERI P OO SUPR . = £5 .00
v ieaase POSTACE..& SHIPPING. ..o e e b e e 153 w32
: , 5 ;
4
! i
1
P R Y R R LR R L L A A B ] PR R R S O R E I N I »“n’a‘i~~~i'ﬂ~('n~VI-.§4‘vrV"“»Vv > %‘ o
i
48 Totol other expenses. Enter here andonpage 1. tine 27 . . . . . o e o v Q48 1 - 52}1;7%}
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